STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS25945

This is an FY 2018 supplemental appropriation bill for the Board of Pharmacy within the Medical Boards that
provides an additional $37,300 to complete the requirements of its Prescription Drug Overdose Prevention
contract with the Department of Health and Welfare for the FY 2018 contract period.

FISCAL NOTE

For FY 2018, this bill provides an additional onetime appropriation of $37,300 in operating expenditures
from the State Regulatory Fund to the Board of Pharmacy within the Medical Boards.

Contact:
Maggie Smith
Budget and Policy Analysis
(208) 334-4741

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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